Mackenzie Moynihan

From: Christina Wollman

Sent: Monday, September 29, 2008 10:58 AM
To: Mackenzie Moynihan

Subject: darrow plat

I am waiting for more information regarding the proposed internal road and will need more time to prepare my
comments.

Thanks,
Christina Wollwan

Planner Il

Kittitas County Department of Public Works
411 N Ruby Suite 1 Ellensburg WA 98926
[P] 509.962.7051

[F] 509.962.7663



